
July 3, 2019 

 

 

NOTICE OF HOMEOWNER ASSOCIATION 

MEETING 
 

 
The Woods On Seldom Seen Phase III Homeowner's Association will be holding the 

annual meeting of members  

  

               August 3rd, 2019 (Saturday) 8:30 A.M. 
                         

             At:   Emily Traphagen Preserve Shelter 

 
TOPICS:        Annual Budget* 

 

Attendance is requested of one member of each home (lot) in WSS III. 

 
Thank you, 

 

Will Aldrich, Trustee, President 

Cyndi Dawson, Trustee 

David Lickovitch, Trustee, Treasurer 

Shelia Johnson, Secretary 

 

 

Our website:  www.wssiii.com       Password:   buckeye 
                                                                                                                      (Please do not give these out to any non-resident) 
 

 

 

*Proposed 2019-2020 Budget uploaded to website located under Financial Tab 


